
8th Grade Night &  
Marching Band Showcase 

October 9 4:00 – 7:30 pm 
 

 
3:30 - 3:45 Eighth Grade Check-In A-K 
3:45 - 4:00 Eighth Grade Check-In L-Z  
4:00 Welcome  
4:15 Line up to March Down to the Field with the High School 
4:20 – 4:30 Section Warm Ups 
4:30 – 5:30 Full Band Rehearsal of Stand Tunes 
5:30 – 6:45 Watch Marching Band Rehearsal 
6:45 Join Marching Band on Field 
7:00 Performance of Stand Tunes 
7:15 Watch performance of the Halftime Show 
7:30 Dismissal 
 
You are invited to participate in North Paulding High School’s Eighth Grade Night/Marching 
Band Showcase on October 9! Eighth Grade night will look a little different this year. Due to 
restrictions on the number of people that can attend football games, we are unable to host 
eighth grade night during a football game. On Friday October 9th we will be hosting a Band 
Showcase, which will show what Marching Band Rehearsal is like. Eighth graders will be able to 
be a part of most of the Marching Band rehearsal and will perform stand tunes with the 
students during the performance at the end of the night. It will be a fun night where you can 
see just how the marching band rehearses, warms up, and performs!  
 
Parents! You are invited to stay and watch the entire event! Once you have dropped off your 
student, you can head down to the stadium to enjoy the events of the night. Please observe 
social distancing. There is tape on the areas that need to be clear for social distancing protocols. 
Please observe them, we will be enforcing this seating.  
 
There will be food trucks around during the event for you to purchase food during the event 
and after for the students!  
 
We are so excited to be hosting the eighth grade students, we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Teddy Mack    Joseph Stephens 
Director of Bands  Assistant Director of Bands  


